
From: Saunders, Richard L. - PDR 

Sent: Monday, September 13, 2021 8:14 AM 

To: Brown, Jonathan W. - PDR 

Subject: FW: 1127 N 29th St - 29th and R St SUP 

 

 

 

From: Frank Cava [mailto:fcava@cavacompanies.com]  

Sent: Sunday, September 12, 2021 10:54 AM 

To: Saunders, Richard L. - PDR <Richard.Saunders@richmondgov.com> 

Subject: 1127 N 29th St - 29th and R St SUP 

 

CAUTION: This message is from an external sender - Do not open attachments or click links unless you recognize 

the sender's address and know the content is safe. 

 

   

Hello Richard, 
 
I am a property owner that owns many properties around 1127 N 29th St and I have had a chance to 
review the proposed plans and specifications.  I am in favor of this development and think that it will 
have a positive effect on the community. I am in support of this proposed development.  
 
Please let me know if I can help in any other way to help move this proposed project forward.  
 
Thank you, 
 
--------------------------------------------------------- 

Frank Cava 
CEO - Cava Companies 
Cell: 703.928.9285 
Office: 804.510.0333 
Email: fcava@cavacompanies.com  
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